
MEDIA STATEMENT 

14 October 2024

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF MUNICIPAL TRAFFIC AND LICENSING OFFICES 

Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality wishes to inform the public that the Traffic and Licensing 

Offices will be temporarily closed due to burglary at the Community Services satellite offices. 

Computers and traffic and licensing equipment were stolen wherein the burglary is seriously 

impacting services, including applications for driving licences, learners' licences, Professional 

Driving Permits (PrDP), renewals of licence discs, and registrations of motor vehicles.

The municipality is working in close cooperation with the  South African Police Service to 

apprehend the perpetrators. Anyone with information can contact the nearest police station. 

Regular updates on the time of restoration of services will be shared as soon as it is available. The 

municipality is working towards resolving the matter and restoring full functionality. Service 

provision will resume as soon as the issues are resolved. We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused and appreciate your understanding.

For further inquiries or updates, the community can kindly contact Mr. Samuel Mphoka on (015) 

633 4579 or Ms. Iris Mokgapa on (015) 633 4613.

 

-Ends-

ISSUED BY LEPELLE-NKUMPI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY COMMUNICATION UNIT

For Media Inquiries kindly contact:

Mr. Lazzy Ledwaba 

Municipal Spokesperson 

Mobile: 072 768 8452

Email: lazzy.ledwaba@lepelle-nkumpi.gov.za

“Motho ke motho ka batho”
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